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§410-G.  Report required
The commissioner in cooperation with the Department of Marine Resources shall report to the joint 

standing committee of the Legislature having jurisdiction over energy and natural resources and the 
joint standing committee of the Legislature having jurisdiction over marine resources during the first 
regular session of each Legislature.   The report is due on or before March 15th.  The report must 
address the problems or potential problems of marine and estuarine resources caused by industrial 
contaminants.  The commissioner also shall prescribe remedial steps to address problems identified in 
the report.  If the department does not receive funding for the Marine Environmental Monitoring 
Program described in section 410‑F during all or part of the calendar year prior to the first regular 
session of a Legislature, then the reporting requirements of this section are waived.  [PL 2001, c. 232, 
§7 (AMD).]
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